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MEDIA ADVISORY   

 
DWS to release water from the Vaal Dam    

 
10 February 2021 

The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) will on Thursday, 11 February 2021, release 
water from the Vaal Dam due to river flows from the Upper Vaal rapidly filling the Vaal Da, these 
flows, and weather forecasts have necessitated the initiation of a flood control release from the 
Vaal.  

The initial analysis indicates a need for the opening of three (3) gates but the possibility exists 
that it could be four (4). 

As the Vaal Dam has already breached the 100% mark to float at 103.5% on the morning of 10 
February, any further rapid inflows, especially as current indications are concerned with regard 
to the developing system in the Mozambican Channel, with the likelihood of it delivering more 
rain in the Upper Vaal, have impressed upon the DWS hydrologists to relook at the 
management of the Vaal Dam in this way. 

 
Members of the media are invited as follows: 

Date : Thursday, 11 February 2021 

Venue : Vaal Dam, Deneysville, Free State 

Time :  10:00 

 
For RSVP, please contact Mr Hosia Sithole on 082 723 2442 or SitholeH2dws.gov.za   

 

END 

 
Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation  

 
For more information, contact Sputnik Ratau, Director Media Liaison on 082 874 2942  

 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
www.dwa.gov.za   
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